Gregory (Gregg) Dunn

303 Park St., Sitka, AK 99835 | 505-340-6152 | kingbeeee@hotmail.com

December 9, 2022

Dear Assembly Members:

Hi! My name is Gregg Dunn, and it is my sincere interest to be appointed to the vacant assembly seat. |
believe | have many great qualities that would lend to a teamwork like atmosphere on the assembly as |
have noticed it has been extremely polarized in the past few years. | have an innate ability to work with
anyone and show them the level of respect that all people deserve.

[ am an independent because [ don't fit into any party. I believe in small government and letting people
decide what is best for them. Fiscal responsibility and capitalism should drive a city. We should be looking
at every way we can to better educate our children, and fund that education. We should be taking care of
the elderly and people with special needs in our city, not because they need it, but because it is our duty
as citizens to take care of those that have the need.

I have lived here for seven years, and | have watched this city go in the wrong direction with how
business is handled. I want to show the people how we can take their ideas and let them run, instead of
squashing growth. We need to do something with affordable housing, grocery prices, utility prices, fuel
prices, etc. This place has almost become unlivable and that is not why people live here. We all want to
live here because of the beauty and the safety.

Thank you for taking the time to get to know me. I look forward to working with all of you to make Sitka
shine and prosper!

Sincerely,
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